
Wednesday, February 2, 2022 

NO LUNCH - EARLY DISMISSAL!!! 

Mini Corn Dogs, Mac & Cheese, Green Beans, 

Broccoli with Dip, Frozen Sidekick, 

Diced Peaches, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

3 or 4 Way Chili Spaghetti, Kidney Beans, 

Diced Onions, Shredded Cheese, 

Oyster Crackers, Glazed Carrots, Veggie Boat, 

Mandarin Oranges, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Deli Turkey and Cheese OR 

Deli Ham and Cheese Sub, Pickles, Lettuce, 

Tomato, Waffle Fries, Corn, 

Pineapple Tidbits, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Big Daddy’s Cheese Pizza OR 

Cheese Breadstick w/Marinara, 

Steamed Broccoli, Garden Salad, 

Applesauce, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

3 

11 

7 

8 

9 

10 

4 

WE WOULD LOVE 

TO SEE YOUR FAMILY 

AT MASS THIS WEEKEND! 

Saturday: 
4:00pm 

Sunday: 
9:00am, 11:00am 

WEEKEND MASSES 

Chicken Nuggets, Mac and Cheese, 

Baked Beans, Veggie Boat w/ Dip, 

Mandarin Oranges, Fresh Fruit, Milk 

Chicken Patty on Bun, Potato Wedges, 

Baked Beans, Diced Pears, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

2:30-3:30 - Children’s Choir rehearsal (grade 4) 

8:15 - Mass (grades k-4) 

2:15-3:15 - MathCounts 

2:30-3:30 - Children’s Choir rehearsal (grades 5-8) 

 

OUT OF UNIFORM  - CATHOLIC  SPIRITWEAR  DAY! 

DEADLINE - JillyBeans Valentine Cookie Orders 

11:30 - Early Dismissal (with bus service) 

6:30-9:00 - CCH Preview to the Blue (register online) 

OUT OF UNIFORM - PAJAMA DAY! 

BLESSING OF THE THROATS 

6:00-7:00 - First Communion Parent Night 

                               UPDATED TIME! 

6:00-7:00 - Girl Scouts Informational Meeting 
           (Parish Center) 

8:00 - Parent Club Open Zoom Meeting 
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8:15 - Mass (grades 5-8) 

2:15-3:15 - Lego Robotics Club (8A) 

2:30-3:15 - Homework Buddies 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726
https://www.covcath.org/admissions/admissions-events


Happy Wednesday, Parents! 
  
We hope your students have enjoyed the festivities of Catholic Schools’ Week that have happened so far. Being able to 
celebrate the importance of Catholic Schools always brings pride to the BSS community.  The Bengals being Super Bowl 
bound had our excitement up already, and CSW has been the cherry on top! 
  
See below for updates: 
  
Potential Severe Weather 
The threat for severe weather and hazardous driving conditions developing during school hours tomorrow is concerning. 
We hope to make a call later today on whether or not school will be in session.  As a reminder, we have calamity days built 
into our schedule.  What that means is, if school is called off because of the weather, we will not have NTI and will not have 
to make up the day. 
  
Super Bowl Monday 
We are looking at options to give our students Super Bowl Monday off school so they can cheer the Bengals to a victory! 
We are currently awaiting guidance from the Diocese, but, for planning purposes, please know that there is a possibility 
school will not be in session that day. We will update everyone as soon as possible.  WHO DEY! 
  
Registration 
Re-Registration for current families and registration for new families is now open.  The online and paper forms can be 
found on this page of our website and re-registration papers were sent home with all students. 

Aftercare and Preschool Survey 
We would like your feedback on two potential programs that we are considering for the future; aftercare and pre-
school.  Please click this link to provide your feedback. Thank you! 

Blue Ribbon Parade 
Our Blue Ribbon Parade was such a special event for our school and community.  We thank Bishop Iffert, Mayor Hehman, 
and Father Hils for their support and participation in this event.  The video has been uploaded to our YouTube channel! 
You can view it here! 

COVID Reporting 
Currently, we have seven students quarantined because of a positive case from homerooms KB, 2A, 2C, 3C, 5A, 7B, and 
8B. No additional students are quarantined as close contacts of a positive case.  
  
Thank you for your support especially during this amazing week! Please let us know if you have any questions. 
  
Mr. Steffen and Mrs. Geiman 

https://bssky.org/enrollment/how-to-apply
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWA-hLSY2B7LEbi3Uni-vTXbO60-kHu3KSHD1WCHr1siXIng/viewform
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eMi3Iwj3DTA




Thumbs Up! 

Thumbs Up for Mrs. Weber’s 6th and 7th grade 

Morning Music Makers! 

This wonderful group of students meets with Mrs. Weber before school 

to learn and play new songs and instruments!  

Congratulations to Lucy C., 
Anna L., and Lila T. who were all 
accepted to St. Ursula Academy. 
 
Lila was also awarded a $1000 
freshman year scholarship! 
 
We are so proud of all of you!! 





CLICK HERE TO DONATE 

https://bssky.ejoinme.org/2021agcdonate


 ARE YOU THE PARENT WHO ALWAYS 

CAPTURES SPECIAL MOMENTS ON FILM? 

We need pictures for the 2021-2022 BSS Yearbook! 

Please start gathering your digital photos and feel free to email photos to 
Parents Club at yearbook@bssky.org. 

We will provide information soon with a link for easily sharing photos. 

Please ensure that photos are of school events only 
(classroom parties, after school clubs, BSS sports teams, etc.). 

 

ATTENTION KINDERGARTEN AND FIRST GRADE GIRLS! 

COME MAKE NEW FRIENDS WITH GIRL SCOUTS! 

Today, as yesterday, we continue the Girl Scout mission of building girls 

of courage, confidence, and character who make the world a better place. 

 

Join us for a fun, informational event 

Thursday, February 10, 2022 

from 6-7pm in the Parish Center. 

Please CLICK HERE for more information! 

mailto:yearbook@bssky.org
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Blessed-Sacrament-Flyer-2.10.22.pdf


CLICK HERE FOR 

PERMISSION SLIP 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Music-Share-Day_-Permission-Slip-1-1.pdf


 Please join us for an “open” Parent Club meeting 
via Zoom Thursday, February 10 at 8PM! 

 
Come find out what Parent Club is all about 

and discuss upcoming opportunities for involvement at BSS.  
 

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/4205208500?pwd=aHpEWlNQYUZjbXdOWDNPOVNDNUJXUT09 
 

Meeting ID: 420 520 8500            Passcode: AWxh6T  

Signups are open for Soccer and Baseball for spring 2022! 
Registration can be found at http://www.bssboosters.com/demosphere-
registration-site 

 Flag Football Registrations are open! 
Register using code SP22BSS at 
https://playfanatics.com/youth-sports-2/registration-page/ 
 
Signups are open for Boys Volleyball! 
Registration can be found at http://www.bssboosters.com/demosphere-
registration-site and is ONLY OPEN THROUGH FEBRUARY 5! 

The Boosters are looking for the following positions: 
 Board Members  Soccer Directors for U6, U8, U10 and U12-U14, 
 Boys Basketball Director  Girls Basketball Director. 
 
Interested? Please contact Jeff Epplen at epplenj@gmail.com or 859-445-5422. 

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/4205208500?pwd=aHpEWlNQYUZjbXdOWDNPOVNDNUJXUT09#success
http://www.bssboosters.com/demosphere-registration-site
http://www.bssboosters.com/demosphere-registration-site
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/0sLFCERGKJS92qxTNJ-3T/
http://www.bssboosters.com/demosphere-registration-site
http://www.bssboosters.com/demosphere-registration-site
mailto:epplenj@gmail.com




 The CCH Parents Club would like to invite you and your family to 
the annual Spaghetti Dinner on Sunday, February 27th from 4pm-6:30pm. 

 
This event includes performances from the Chamber Choir at 3:30pm in the auditorium and 
Jazz Band (throughout the evening), displays of artwork and photography pieces and demon-
strations presented by the Robotics Club. The Spirit Shop will also be open during the entire 
event. SAVE money and pre-order by February 23rd at www.covcath.org/dinnertickets. Tick-
ets include spaghetti and meatball dinner, salad, bread, dessert, and beverage. Tickets will al-

so be available at the door. 
 

Hope to see you there! 

 VALENTINE CARDS 
Valentine cards customized with your child’s artwork 

can be purchased through Artsonia, our BSS on-line art gallery! 

Artwork with a valentine theme will be posted in 2 – 3 weeks for 1st and 2nd grades. 

Students in other grade levels can complete valentine-themed artwork at home 

and upload it or bring the artwork in to be photographed. 

The cards (or other Valentine gifts) can be ordered at the Artsonia site 

through Feb. 6 for arrival by February 14. 

A set of 8 cards and envelopes costs $9.95, with 20% being donated back to the school. 

Shop the Artsonia Gift Shop: https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726  

http://www.covcath.org/dinnertickets
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


 

Catholic schools in the Diocese of Covington 
are seeking to fill a number of immediate openings. 

These include classroom teachers, counselors, 
instructional aides, and substitute teachers. 

Many positions need to be filled beginning in January through 
the end of the 2021-22 school year. 

 

Visit the “Employment” page on the Diocesan website, 
www.covdio.org/schools/employment, 

under “Teacher Openings” and “School-Related Openings”, 
to view the postings and for information on how to apply. 

Questions may be directed to skoplyay@covdio.org.  

Do you have photos of recent school events? 

We are collecting photos of students participating in school events 

from the 2021-2022 school year to use in the slideschow 

at this year’s Evening to Treasure. 

Please send photos to Mrs. Bradley at ebradley@bssky.org  

http://www.covdio.org/schools/employment
mailto:skoplyay@covdio.org
mailto:ebradley@bssky.org


 

SEEKING LOWER TUITION PAYMENTS?? 
 

Parishioners of St. Thomas (POST) is a non-profit group based in St. Thomas Parish, 
Fort Thomas, that provides opportunities to school families to reduce tuition costs 

or for parish members to meet personal tithing goals by working Reds and Bengals games. 
Any family member of a Diocese of Covington parish or school is eligible to participate. 

Training is necessary. 
 

Currently we are looking for anyone interested in working Reds games.  Opening Day is 
March 31!!  For more information, contact Oak Martin at poststthomas@gmail.com. 

INTERESTED IN SOME FRIENDLY COMPETITION 

AND EXERCISE ON THE HARDCOURT? 

All parishioners and BSS parents are invited to play basketball 

on Wednesday nights in the BSS basketball gym. 

No commitments required - time of play is dependent on gym usage & 

weekly participation. A waiver is required for participation.  

Contact Chris Pfeiffer for more details at 513-374-6494 

or shoot him an email at cpfeiffer@comey.com.  

mailto:poststthomas@gmail.com
mailto:cpfeiffer@comey.com


CLICK HERE TO REGISTER FOR THE EVENT, 

BROWSE OUR SILENT AUCTION, AND PURCHASE RAFFLE TICKETS! 

WATCH FOR EMAILS, INFORMATION IN THE NEWSLETTER, 

AND SOCIAL MEDIA POSTS. 

YOU DON’T WANT TO MISS THIS AMAZING EVENT! 

REGISTRATION IS OPEN! 

https://bssky.ejoinme.org/E2T2022
https://bssky.ejoinme.org/E2T2022


Make sure to get your tickets TODAY 

for these incredible raffles! 

https://bssky.ejoinme.org/E2T2022 

Old Rip Van Winkle raffle includes: 

   Old Rip Van Winkle 
   Rock Hill Farms Single Barrel  
   Colonel E.H. Taylor Small Batch 
  
  
 

Buffalo Trace Collection raffle includes: 

   Blanton's Single Barrel 
   E.H. Taylor Small Batch 
   Weller Special Reserve  
   Weller Antique 107 
   Sazerac Rye 
   Buffalo Trace 
   Eagle Rare 

  
Ultimate Party Pack raffle includes: 

everything you need to throw the ultimate bash!  
Valued at over $500, this raffle includes a 
150 quart Igloo cooler, domestic & craft beer, 
seltzer, wine, liquor, mixers and more!!   

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fgo.sparkpostmail.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FY2oChkrnrDXWs3DAJjXTDQ~~%2FAABDuQA~%2FRgRj2l5oP0QhaHR0cHM6Ly9ic3NreS5lam9pbm1lLm9yZy9FMlQyMDIyVwNzcGNCCmHgaNn3YYqlowlSFGNhc2V5ZmxpY2tAZ21haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=04%7


 



What are You Looking For? 
The Search  
Lenten Series 

The Search is a 7-part video series with prayer and discussion.   

Our Parish will host The Search for 7 Tuesdays, beginning March 1 (the day 

before Ash Wednesday), 6:30—8 p.m. in the Undercroft. 

 We need small group table leaders for these Tuesday sessions. 

 We also need hosts for in-home neighborhood groups or prayer groups that 

wish to meet on other days, at other times. 

 We will supply all that is needed for small groups to participate in parishioner 

homes.    

 For information or to 
volunteer as a table 

leader or in-home host: 

859-331-4302. 
 

See the parish website and upcoming 



Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

A FEW REMINDERS... 
 Please remember to keep extra masks in backpacks 

 Please consider keeping a small hand sanitizer in backpacks and lunch boxes 

 Our current arrival and dismissal procedures can be found HERE in the handbook  

 (see page 28) 

 Please make sure that snacks and are peanut-free.  A list of safe options  

 can be found HERE, but please check labels as there may be other items that are 

 not included on this list. 

 Your children are AWESOME and we are SO HAPPY that they are here! 

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT YOU DO EVERY DAY! 

WE APPRECIATE YOU! 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ParentStudent-Handbook-2020-2021.pdf
https://snacksafely.com/safe-snack-guide/

